

UBND QUẬN _____ PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC	ĐỀ KIỂM TRA _____ Năm học: 20__ - 20__ Tiếng Anh - Lớp 10 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút	
Trường: _____ Họ tên: _____ Lớp: _____	Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên

Tiếng Anh 10 i-Learn Smart World_ Unit 7
Time allotted: 60

Mã đề: 2

PART 1 Pronunciation

1. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in each of the following questions.

- A. telescope B. instantly C. inventor D. portable

2. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- A. microscope B. mode C. login D. globe

3. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in each of the following questions.

- A. fasten B. invent C. network D. private

4. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- A. achieve B. attach C. change D. machine

PART 2 Use of English

5. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that best completes each of the following exchanges.

Student A: Can you tell me about the inventor of the modern bicycle?

Student B: _____

- A. I know a lot about inventors. B. Sure. John Starley, who was an English inventor, created the modern bicycle. C. I can't ride a bicycle. D. Bicycles are one of the greatest inventions in history.

6. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Sydney, _____ attracts many tourists, is often crowded in the summer.

- A. whose B. which C. that D. where

7. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Alexander Fleming, _____ discovered penicillin, was awarded the Nobel Prize in Medicine in 1945.

- A. that B. who C. whom D. which

8. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

If the _____ reads 36.5°C, then you don't have a fever.

- A. Band-Aid B. speedometer C. thermometer D. microscope

9. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

The doctor attached a monitor _____ the mother's stomach so that she could listen to the baby's heartbeats.

- A. to B. with C. into D. on

10. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

I'm looking for a light, portable laptop that I can take on business trips.

- A. easy to install B. easy to read and type C. easy to carry and move D. easy to use

11. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to show the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

Hai Phong is the place which I was born and grew up.

- A. born B. which C. the place D. grew

12. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

You need to attach the printer to the computer with this cable.

- A. connect B. take down C. remove D. separate

13. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

There are twin, double and single rooms available, all with private facilities.

- A. public B. common C. civil D. exclusive

14. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

The Internet connects people around the world. _____, we can make friends with people in different countries via social networking sites.

- A. However B. Such as C. For example D. Although

15. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to show the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

Thanks to the Internet, we can communicate with each other instant, regardless of where we are.

- A. regardless of B. communicate with C. instant D. Thanks to

16. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

The Fahrenheit scale is named _____ the physicist Daniel Gabriel Fahrenheit.

- A. before B. behind C. from D. after

17. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

I don't think this jacket is a good choice. It's _____ to wear leather jackets at the moment.

- A. unfashionable B. fashionably C. fashion D. fashionable

18. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that best completes each of the following exchanges.

Student A: Can I borrow your notes, please?

Student B: _____

A. Well done!

B. Yes, sure.

C. Yes, I can.

D. No, thanks.

19. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that best completes each of the following exchanges.

A: Can you help me? I'd like to know how to turn on this air conditioner.

B: _____

A. Not at all. This room is very hot.

B. Yes, certainly. First, you have to plug it in.

C. You're welcome. I'm glad to help you.

D. God helps those who help themselves.

20. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

Always make sure that the kids are safely strapped into their car seats.

A. glued

B. connected

C. tied up

D. fastened

21. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

We can see craters on the moon with _____.

A. binoculars

B. lens

C. a telescope

D. a microscope

22. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

This is the place in New Zealand _____ they made the film The Lord of the Rings.

A. which

B. where

C. that

D. on which

23. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

After cleaning the cut on the finger gently, Sophia took a _____ out of her wallet and stretched it over the cut.

A. medicine

B. Band-Aid

C. bandage

D. first aid

PART 3 Word Formation

24. Write the correct forms of the words in brackets.

Many people think that Michael Faraday is one of the greatest _____ in history.

(INVENT)

25. Write the correct forms of the words in brackets.

The program _____ downloads and installs new updates, so you don't need to do it manually.

(AUTOMATIC)

PART 4 Writing

26. Use relative clauses to combine each pair of the following sentences without changing the meaning.

You borrowed the books from the library. You have to take good care of them.

→ You have to take good care of the books.....

27. Use relative clauses to combine each pair of the following sentences without changing the meaning.

John Starley created the modern bicycle in 1885. He was an English inventor.

→ John Starley.....

28. Use relative clauses to combine each pair of the following sentences without changing the meaning.

I never forget the garden. We met each other for the first time at this garden.

→ I never forget the garden.....

29. Use relative clauses to combine each pair of the following sentences without changing the meaning.

It's the best homemade pizza. I have never eaten anything better.

→ It's the best homemade pizza.....

30. Use relative clauses to combine each pair of the following sentences without changing the meaning.

The Watt steam engine was an important invention of the Industrial Revolution. It was created in 1776.

→ The Watt steam engine.....

PART 5 Reading

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word for each of the blanks.

(31)_____ in the Central Highlands of Vietnam, Da Lat is known as 'the City of A Thousand Flowers' or 'Little Paris', (32)_____ its cool climate, colorful flower beds, and typical French architectural buildings. Due to its picturesque setting with mountains, valleys, waterfalls, and lakes, (33)_____ of outdoor activities are on offer. Among the most popular things to do in Da Lat (34)_____ hiking, whitewater rafting, and mountain biking. With all its unique features, Da Lat is certainly (35)_____ a visit if you want to see a different side of the country.

- | | | | | |
|------|-------------------|-----------------|--------------|-----------------|
| (31) | A. Being locating | B. Locating | C. Location | D. Located |
| (32) | A. prior to | B. on behalf of | C. thanks to | D. according to |
| (33) | A. many | B. lot | C. numerous | D. plenty |
| (34) | A. is | B. were | C. are | D. was |
| (35) | A. worth | B. worthwhile | C. worthless | D. worthy |

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions

Maintaining family traditions - activities passed down from generation to generation - is a great way to encourage bonding between family members and reinforce one's sense of identity and belonging. However, keeping traditions alive requires a lot of commitment and planning. While most people attach family traditions to predictability and stability as the activities are repeated every year, some may find **them intimidating**, as they can be overly expensive or necessitate too much planning. When creating family traditions, you should ensure that activities or experiences are simple. Think about cooking days or movie nights. These traditions are easy to establish and maintain. Likewise, it should not cost a lot of money to continue a tradition. There are plenty of free options available out there that families can consider. Also, if an option does not work, do away with it. There is no point in carrying on going to the opera when most members deem it a daunting experience. For sure, no one wants to repeat an activity again and again simply because it sounds good. The bottom line is that everyone has fun and looks forward to the tradition year in, year out.

36. The word "intimidating" is CLOSEST in meaning to _____.

- | | | | |
|-------------|---------------|-------------|-------------|
| A. exciting | B. terrifying | C. unstable | D. pleasing |
|-------------|---------------|-------------|-------------|

37. Why should a family tradition be simple?

- | | | | |
|-------------------------------|-------------------------------|-----------------------------------|---|
| A. It won't be too expensive. | B. It can bring a lot of fun. | C. It can be planned long before. | D. It is easy to start with and to be repeated later. |
|-------------------------------|-------------------------------|-----------------------------------|---|

38. What does the passage mainly discuss?

- | | | | |
|---|----------------------------------|--------------------------------------|--|
| A. The way to build up one's sense of belonging | B. Examples of family traditions | C. How to maintain family traditions | D. Why family traditions are important |
|---|----------------------------------|--------------------------------------|--|

39. The word "them" refers to _____.
- A. people B. commitment and planning C. family activities D. predictability and stability
40. According to the passage, what is one of the characteristics of a good family tradition?
- A. It must be free of charge. B. It involves a lot of investment in terms of time and effort. C. It should contain an element of surprise. D. It builds on togetherness.

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word for each of the blanks.

HOBBIES

For many of us, work, school, family, and community obligations have already occupied a large portion of our lives, leaving us little time for things that we enjoy (41)_____. However, a quick Google search gives us numerous articles discussing the personal and professional benefits of (42)_____ a hobby. Above all, hobbies offer us a mental escape by taking our minds (43)_____ daily worries and giving us the opportunity to do (44)_____ interests us. We can also learn to perfect a skill or simply have the chance to socialize with others. (45)_____ having a hobby means that we may have to add one more thing to our to-do list, hobbies are great stress relievers.

- (41) A. to do B. doing C. to doing D. do
- (42) A. taking up B. taking over C. taking on D. taking in
- (43) A. from B. off C. away D. of
- (44) A. things B. that C. what D. which
- (45) A. Although B. However C. Despite D. In spite of

---THE END---